
 

 

 

Community and Stakeholder Outreach Meetings 

To Discuss Options for Regulating Medical 

Marijuana Operations in 

 Unincorporated Solano County 
 

 
Solano County is considering regulatory options for medical marijuana related operations in the 
unincorporated areas of the county.  As part of this decision-making process, Solano County is 
embarking on a public outreach effort to discuss and gather input on a range of options and 
approaches to addressing medical marijuana activities in unincorporated Solano County.  
 
The current ban on medical marijuana dispensaries in unincorporated areas expires in July 2014. 
Given the complexity of State and Federal laws pertaining to marijuana and medical marijuana, and 
recent Federal directives and court cases that affect how medical marijuana can be addressed at 
the local level, the County is evaluating its options for addressing the potential placement of medical 
marijuana dispensaries and related activities prior to the end of the current medical marijuana 
dispensary ban. 
 
A series of five meetings throughout the County have been scheduled: 
 

Vacaville/Elmira     Vallejo/Benicia 
Tuesday, October 29, 2013    Wednesday, October 30, 2013 
6:00 – 8:00 pm     6:00 – 8:00 pm 
Nut Tree Airport     Vallejo City Council Chambers 
First Floor Conference Room    555 Santa Clara Street 
301 County Airport Road    Vallejo, CA 94590 
Vacaville, CA 95688      
 

Dixon/Rio Vista     Fairfield/Suisun/Birds Landing 
Tuesday, November 5, 2013    Wednesday, November 6, 2013 
6:00 – 8:00 pm     6:00 – 8:00 pm 
Dixon May Fair      County Administrative Center 
Tremont Hall      First Floor Multi-Purpose Room 
655 S. First Street     675 Texas Street 
Dixon, CA 95620     Fairfield, CA 94533 
 

Winters 
Thursday, November 7, 2013 
6:00 – 8:00 pm 
Winters City Council Chambers 
318 First Street, Winters 

 
The community meetings are designed to give the public an opportunity to provide comments and 
input for potential regulations. Topics to be discussed include potential locations of medical 
marijuana dispensaries, number of dispensaries, setbacks from sensitive receptors such as schools, 
and possible regulations for marijuana cultivation in relation to dispensaries.  Maps of areas for 
potential locations of medical marijuana dispensaries in unincorporated Solano County can be 
viewed at www.solanocounty.com/medicalmarijuana or by contacting the Department of Resource 
Management at (707) 784-6765.   
 
For more information go to www.solanocounty.com/medicalmarijuana or contact the Department of 
Resource Management at (707) 784-6765.  People can sign up at the website for email notifications 
of upcoming events. 
 

http://www.solanocounty.com/medicalmarijuana
http://www.solanocounty.com/medicalmarijuana


 

Please publish one time as a DISPLAY ad in: 

 Daily Republic - Wednesday, October, 23, 2013 

 Dixon Tribune - Wednesday, October, 23, 2013 

 Rio Vista - Wednesday, October 23, 2013 

 Vacaville - Wednesday, October 23, 2013 

 Vallejo - Wednesday, October 23, 2013 

 Winters - Thursday, October 24, 2013 

 Benicia - Thursday, October 24, 2013 

 


